

## **Project Graduation Class of 2023**

Dear Class of 2023 Parents/Guardians,

A Boonton tradition is to provide a celebration called Project Graduation, a drug and alcohol free, chaperoned event following your child's graduation ceremonies from Boonton High School. This is a destination event in which students are bused to and from Boonton / Lincoln Park location where they will have one last chance to celebrate their achievements all together as the Class of 2023. The Project Graduation event is organized by the parents and is a fun filled evening designed to keep students in a safe environment while reducing the potential for drinking and driving.

Funding Project Graduation is a continual fundraising effort over the next four years. There are various ways to accomplish this and our committee voted to ask each student, that wants to participate, to make a \$75.00 commitment over the next 3 years (\$25.00 per Sophomore, Junior and Senior years) or \$75.00 paid in full. In order to participate in Project Graduation, a student must have his/her commitment fees PAID IN FULL.

This communication was facilitated by the school on our behalf, as we do not have access to your email addresses until we receive this form back from you. If at this time you would like to be added to the email address list and not send in your payment, please email: BHSPG2023@gmail.com

Please make your check payable to: BHS Project Graduation 2023. Mail the form with your \$25.00 payment or \$75.00 full payment to: BHS Project Graduation 2023 PO Box 271, Boonton, NJ 07005 Attn: Renee Scaltro.

If you have any questions, please email BHSPG2023@gmail.com

| Student's Full Name (please print)    | Phone # |
|---------------------------------------|---------|
| Parent's Name (please print)          | Phone # |
| Parent's Email Address (please print) |         |
| 2020 Sophomore Payment \$25.00        |         |
| 2020 Paid In Full \$75.00             |         |